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I am a resident on Bowes Court, and wanted to express my concern over the proposed 151
townhomes and 3 detached homes by Humphries Planning Group.

Main concerns include traffic, especially in the forest and the one way bridge on Glasgow
rd..... but also there is only one entrance off of Emil Kolb for all these new houses!? This will
disrupt the forest area!

I would like to oppose this proposal until more studies are conducted.... especially in regard to
the forest areas.

Christal Narday
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